Regular Monthly Meeting August 8, 1996

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held Thursday, August 8, 1996, at 7:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Richard Schweinsberg and Andrew Piccuta present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved for the July 11, 1996, meeting.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Andrew Piccuta to accept the resignation of Part-time Police Officer James Fulkerson.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Andrew Piccuta to appoint Clint Garver, as a part-time Police Officer.

The Police Report was read.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Richard Schweinsberg to pay the general fund bills.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Richard Schweinsberg to pay the sewer fund bills.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Andrew Piccuta to issue the tax refunds.

Public Comment:

Mr. Gene Pavia requested that the road be repaired in front of his house to try and alleviate a storm water problem.

Motion Richard Schweinsberg second by Andrew Piccuta to adjourn.

Brian D. Tanner

Secretary-Treasurer